
 

 

6 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We’re excited that our Excellence Programme lessons kick off tomorrow! 
 
Year 7 students are following a carousel of activities through the half term, some of which are 
physically active and will require PE kits. 
 
Please ensure that your young person brings their PE kit to school every Wednesday so that 
they will be fully prepared for when these active sessions come round. 
 
At 2.20pm students should gather in The Observatory and from there they will be allocated to 
their first activity. Mrs Williams will be explaining these arrangements to the students in 
Assembly in the morning. 
 
Many thanks, 
The Carrington Team. 
 


